
UBC E . association of university and .college employees 

Adrfen Kiernan 
Dean's Office 
Faculty of Medicine 
VGH 
CAMPUS MAIL 

Dear Adrien: 

August 13, 1981 

As yesterday's Division meeting you requested a list of the name of 
AUCE people working at VGH. I am enclosing it herewith. There may be new 
people not on the list that have not been signed up as yet but there should 
not be too many of these. Should there be names on the list that no longer 
work at VGH please let me know, for our records. Thanks. 

Enc. 

Carole Cameron 
Union Organiser 
AUCE Loca 1 1 

P.S. The Faculty of Medicine and Department of Medicine within the Faculty 
are mixed together. I would appreciate .your sorting people out and 
letting us know. This would speed up mail delivery in the future . 
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